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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: Pilates & Mandarin P1-7
              P5-7 Library

              P6 after-school study club

              PSNI & O2 Internet Safety 7pm

Tuesday:   Zest NI Youth Annexe 7:30pm
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library
               All children home at 12:45
Thursday:  P5-7 Shared Education FMT Primary
               Molly & Mia Garden filming
               P1-4 & P5-7 PE
Friday:      Green Day

                Irish lessons P1-7
We are delighted to welcome Sue Wright from the PSNI to our school tonight to speak to parents on Internet Safety. She will be accompanied by an O2 guru who will be able to give practical advice on how to set up parental controls on your own devices. This is an amazing opportunity to get the practical advice and help to safeguard your child so that they can use the Internet safely. We strongly urge that a parent from EVERY family attends as this is such an important part of family life.
Clogher Valley Rugby have arranged for Zest NI to speak to young people & parents on bereavement & mental health on Tuesday in the Youth Annexe at 7:30pm. This may be especially useful for parents of older children.
P5-7 will have Shared Education on Thursday morning in FMT Primary. They will use the i-Zak 9 cubes to work on number problems in Maths. They will walk to FMT Primary at 9am so we ask that everyone is in school v.promptly on Thursday morning and bring a coat & snack. We will return for dinner. Consent forms need to be returned to school ASAP.

BBC will be filming at the Molly & Mia Garden on Thursday and have asked for 3 pupils from KS2. Consent forms will be sent home for these pupils. We will keep you informed on when you will be able to see the programme.

Children are going home early on Wednesday to facilitate staff training. Children can be collected from the school between 12:45 and 1pm so as to avoid traffic congestion at the gates. Please ensure that a staff member is informed before you take your child. 

Our School Council have requested that we have themed days monthly in their efforts to raise funds. We will have our ‘Green Day’ this Friday, where children can wear green to school & donate £1 to the Student Council.

We have been busy updating our Safeguarding policies and procedures in school. We want to thank Mrs Ciara O’Driscoll who was our CP Governor for over 3 years for her wonderful service and welcome Mrs. Mairead Phair as our new CP Governor. Our designated teacher is Miss Mc Rory, with Mrs Keown as deputy and Mrs. Louise Stewart is Chair of Governors. I have sent home a full copy of the new Safeguarding Policy to every family, as well as our new Complaints Procedure, as adopted by governors last week. Please complete and return the reply slips by Friday. 
We will be celebrating the school’s 50th anniversary with a Mass celebrated by our new bishop Larry Duffy on Thursday 11th April at 7pm. We ask that all children attend and we would encourage all families to join in this special celebration.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

